
Schultz, Adam 

7/25/2012 2:39:02 PM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: PG&E - planning to file AL recommending modifications to RAM3?

Hi Meredith,

I’m just checking to see if PG&E is planning to file an AL requesting modifications to the 
RAM3 program rules. SCE filed such an advice letter (2759E) on July 12, 2012.1 was 
intending to hold off on disposal of that AL until I receive input from PG&E and SDG&E 
through the same process, then issuing a joint resolution addressing all three.

Looking ahead at the calendar though, we’re already facing a tight timeline ahead of the 3rd 
RAM auction.

8/11/2012 (allowing 30 days for protest + time to disposeLatest date to file AL:
of protests in resolution)

Resolution Mail for Comment: 9/11/2012

10/11/2012Commission Mtg:

10/15/2012RAM3 RFO Launch:

11/15/2012RAM3 Closes:

With this timeline in mind, if you could let me know what PG&E has in mind in terms of when 
it expects to file an advice letter like this, that’d be great. Of course, if PG&E isn’t planning to 
file such an AL, let me know that too.

Let me know if you’d like to discuss.

SB GT&S 0323528



Thanks,

Adam

Adam C. Schultz, J.D. | Renewable Energy Policy & Procurement
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
Telephone: 415.703.2692

Adam.Schultz@cpuc.ca.qov | www.cpuc.ca.gov
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